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October 22nd, 2024

CCM WELCOMES Community Counseling & Mediation’s President & Chief

Executive Officer, Mr. Brooks, Chief Operating Officer, Ms.

SENATOR Collado, Director of Youth Service, Mr. Aiken, and the rest of
ZELLNOR MYRIE the CCM staff were honored to welcome Senator Zellnor
Myrie to our youth service program here at CCM. During his
visit, Senator Myrie had the opportunity to witness firsthand
the impact of our services on the community. He expressed
his appreciation for the work being done in his district and
shared his enthusiasm for our mission.

Senator Myrie is looking forward to further collaboration with
CCM to expand and enhance the services we provide to the
youth in his district. We are excited about the possibilities
this partnership can bring and remain committed to serving
our community with dedication and care.

Stay tuned for more updates as we continue to collaborate with Senator Myrie, creating even greater
opportunities for the young people and communities we serve.




